
Our Expertise

Bank of Ireland provides support to SMEs investing in 
their businesses, working capital, and expansion into new 
markets across multiple sectors including:

•	 Agriculture

•	 Manufacturing

•	 Food & Drink

•	 Healthcare

•	 Hospitality

•	 Technology

•	 Motor

•	 Retail

The Rushe Group is a Family run business, owned by John and 
Marcella Rushe, which has been providing their customers with 
a quality retail offering for over 30 years. The Group joined the 
SuperValu and Centra network in 2013 and continue to expand  
and invest strategically in the enhancement of their stores 
in Killiney, Dalkey, Naas and Stillorgan. The expansion of the 
business has seen the group progressively support their local 
communities; growing their staff numbers to over 200 and 
proactively engaging with local suppliers.

Pat Purcell, Senior Relationship Manager with Bank of Ireland 
said that “Bank of Ireland is delighted to have supported the 
Rushe Group with their investment plans, to enable them to 
continue providing a market leading retail experience to their 
growing customer base. 

Bank of Ireland continues to actively support the Retail Sector, 
and our Head of Retail, Owen Clifford is regarded as a leading 
advocate and support to the Retail community across Ireland.

Owen Clifford said that: “In Bank of Ireland, we understand that 
regular, tailored investment is required to facilitate an excellent 
offering being delivered to the discerning Irish consumer. We 
are delighted to support the Rushe group and progressive 
family-owned retailers nationwide in developing their 
businesses into the future.”
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Bank of Ireland is regulated by the Central Bank of Ireland. 

Shane Rushe, Operations Director for the Rushe Group 
comments “Bank of Ireland have been hugely supportive of our 
Business and our expansion plans and having a Banking Partner 
that has real knowledge of the retail sector is critically important 
to our business and future ambitions. We are delighted with 
the partnership approach from Bank of Ireland and are very 
optimistic about the opportunities going forward and our 
mission to provide our customers with the best quality offering 
in the marketplace, by delivering excellent value and top quality 
food, while supporting Irish suppliers.”
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